
 SHUT IN OF THE WEEK 

Argel Ellenburg 
C/O Teresa Jones 
380 Ledbetter Rd 

Travelers Rest, SC  29690 

 

 

 

  

Make all checks payable                

to Forestville                                   

GIVING AVAILABLE ONLINE! 

@ Forestville.org                                    

2 Old McElhaney Rd                                     

Greenville | SC | 29617 

 

 

 

 

  

Scan QR code 
to Give online 

 ATTENDANCE 
 

September 15, 2024     

Small Groups-184 
   

Morning Worship  
Service-245 

Medical  
Response 

Team Member Today 

Lori McKitrick 

September 15, 2024 

Giving Totals                                 

 

Tithes/Budget Receipts $14,633.04 

Mission Fund $980.00 

Designated Receipts $784.00 

Total Receipts $16,397.04 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

COLLECTING  

YEAR ROUND 
Fronts of Old Christmas Cards  

Old T-Shirts 

4” or Larger  Medicine Bottles 

 

 

 

 

 

TODAY 

4-5 PM 
Collection of 

Ministry Budget Sheets 

in the Student Building 

First time guest? Please scan this QR code and let us 

know you are here. Thank you for joining us today! 

September 22, 2024 
A special welcome to everyone attending today! 

  

Today’s Sermon 
“The Role and Responsibility of a Deacon” 

Acts 6:1-7 
Dr. Todd Stewart, Lead Pastor 

FOR TYLER STEWART 



Parents:  Midweek  

Dismissal Changes: 
We will dismiss from the ARK instead of 

the gym on Wednesday nights and will  

utilize the Kids covered drive through area for Carline pickup. 

Please display your dismissal car hangtag for Carline. Parents not 

utilizing the carline, may come to ARK entrance in the foyer with 

parent security sticker and wait until your child is brought to 

you. Preschool children who dismiss with older children will still 

be walked to the ARK for dismissal. 

 

Parents:  Sunday Dismissal Changes: 
Beginning October 6th K-5-3rd graders attending  

Kids Worship will be picked  in room A-101  

(second classroom behind Guest Services Desk)  

at the close of the worship service. 

   

3rd-5th 
Grade 

Parents 
 

 

There will be an informational  
meeting on October 6th to discuss 

this summer’s CentriKid Camp. 
We have space reserved at  
Gardner-Webb University 

July 14th-18th. 
Come and learn more about this 

summer’s camp experience! 
 

Meeting will be held after the 
morning worship service in the  

Pastor’s Reception Room  
behind Guest Services Desk. 

   

 

Craft Class 

Tuesday 

October 1st 

10:00 AM 

  

Location:  

Gym/Fellowship Room 

 

For more information 

Contact Natalie Bowers  

864-637-8335 

natalie.bowers.nana@gmail.com 

This Week at Forestville 
 
 

Sunday, September 22nd 
9:30 AM Small Groups (Sunday School) 
10:45 AM Ordination of Tyler Stewart in 
the Morning Worship Service and  
Baptism  
4:00 PM  Kids Worship  Hour Vol Meeting 
4:00 PM Collection of Budgets 
5:00 PM  Worship Choir Rehearsal 
6:05 PM GIGGA Evangelism Training   

Wednesday, September 25th 
4:00-6:00 PM OCC & Shut In Crafts 
6:30-7:45 PM NEW TIME   
Midweek Activities 
Nursery for children under age 2 
FBC Kids Team Kids for ages 2-5th grades 
Wednesday Night Live for Students  
 Grades 6-12 
Adult Bible Study with Pastor Todd 
  

Thursday, September 26th 
9AM-12 PM Food Pantry and  
Clothes Closet Open 

50-Up  

Fellowship 
October 3rd 

Meeting at 6 PM  

in the gym. 
   

Entertainment:  

“The Agee Family” 

A great evening of dinner 
plus entertainment!   

 

COST: $8 per person 
Please sign up for the meal count at the 

Guest Services Desk TODAY!  
   

If you sign up please make every effort to 
attend.  For more information or if an  

emergency should arise that prohibits your 
attendance please contact  

Gayle Camak at (864) 918-5219  or  
Jane Bennett (864) 423-8198.  

Forestville Kids Volunteers:        

TODAY  
Sept. 22nd at 4 PM 

 

Volunteer Training for  
preschool and Kids Worship Hour  

Schedules, overview, and materials will be  
provided. Training will be in the Ark.  
New Curriculum will begin on Oct. 6.  

If you currently serve during the Worship Hour 
and plan to continue, please let Alisa know if 

you haven't already signed up for the  
2024-2025 year.  


